
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

 

 

PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE INTERNATIONAL 

PUBLIC RELATIONS TO PRMOTE PHILIPPINES AS A SAFE AND IDEAL 

DESTINATION FOR TRAVEL POST-LOCKDOWN 

(DOT-BAC-IB NO. 2022-001) 

 
Please be informed that due to the scheduled EXECOM Strategic Planning on January 26-28, 
2022, the deadline of submission and Opening of Eligibility Documents for the above-
mentioned procurement project has been postponed to January 31, 2022 at 9:00 A.M. 
and 11:30 A.M., respectively.  
 
For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
24 January 2022 
 

 

                                                                                                 

OIC-USEC. REYNALDO L. CHING 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 

 

 

 


